
 North Bay  Ottawa 

 

 

memorandum  

 

Further to your request, Paterson Group (Paterson) prepared this memo to act as a brief 

addendum to the Geotechnical Investigation Report (Paterson Group Report PG5829-1 

dated June 7, 2021) which was prepared for the proposed development at this site.  

 

Specifically, it is understood that the City of Ottawa has requested a stamped memo 

indicating that the subsurface investigation, results, and recommendations are still valid 

and applicable given that this report is more than 18 months old. 

 

Paterson has reviewed the architectural drawings prepared by Hobin Architecture Inc.: 

 

 Morley Hoppner Ltd. – 314 & 318 Athlone Ave., 2006, 2020, 2026 Scott St. – 

Ottawa, ON - Project. No. 2126, Drawing Nos. A1.00 through A3.03, Revision 3 

dated February 22, 2023.  

 

Based on our review of these drawings, the original Geotechnical Investigation Report 

remains applicable for the current scope of development, and the subject site is 

considered suitable for the proposed development, from a geotechnical perspective.  

 

We trust that this Information satisfies your immediate requirements.  

 

Paterson Group Inc. 

                                           
              Mar. 14, 2023 

 

Scott S. Dennis, P.Eng. 
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